
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Termination of Temporary Exclusive Easement 

 

The Temporary Exclusive Easement was granted to the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) on 

August 28, 2015, with an expiration date of March 31, 2021. As stated in the agenda request form, the FDOT 

notified staff that it no longer needs, the Temporary Exclusive Easement. 

It should be noted that the FDOT complied with the provisions of Temporary Exclusive Easement, including 

the restoration of the subject easement area to its original condition.  

Therefore, staff recommends that the Temporary Exclusive Easement be should be terminated. 

 


